
  

 

 

  

Friday 10th January 2025 

  

Welcome Back 

Welcome back to school and a big warm welcome to our new families who have 
joined us.  I hope you all had a good Christmas and wish every one a Happy New 
Year!  

 

New Name 

As many of you may have heard, Chris (not Mr Hurley!!) and I married over the 
Christmas period. I am therefore now going by the name of Mrs Symons (that said 
– please do call me Amy if you speak to me).  

Clubs 

Every term our extra-curricular clubs change.  Our new Spring clubs begin on 
Monday 13th January and sign-up sheets are in the office foyer.  We do have plans 
in the future to move to an electronic system, as we are aware it is difficult to sign 
up if you don’t collect your child from school – so thank you for bearing with us.  

We will email pupils who have been unsuccessful getting a place, so if you don’t 
hear from us, we will be expecting them at the club next week. 

NHS Pharmacy First Service 

The NHS-funded service enables children and adults to get convenient access to 
advice and treatment where appropriate for seven common conditions, without 
the potential delay of having to wait for a GP appointment. Accessing the service 
may mean that children feel better and get back to school as quickly as possible.  
Please see the attached letter with further information. 

Parking 

I am aware that parking at the start of the school day is a challenge.  However, in 
order to keep children safe please do NOT park on both sides of Great Oak 
Meadow as it blocks the road for ambulances, delivery trucks or fire engines.  Plus, 
it prevents any safe places for our children to cross the road.  Please also be 
respectful of our neighbours and do not block access to their drives. Thank you for 
your cooperation. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attached with this newsletter: 
-Enrichment news 
-NHS Pharmacy first letter 
 
 

Girls Football 
Holsworthy Youth Football 

Club are looking for players: 
 

 

 
 

 


